
From: Nils Jensen <nils@anastasia.com>
Subject: DAVS Nytårsfrost party remarks

 

 

The DAVS Nytårsfrost event 1/4/20 was one of the most successful  parties we

have had and we enjoyed it in our beautiful new DANEBO.  

Many thanks for the hard work that made it possible.

Below are some photos from the event.

Some of you may know that the board of the Northwest Danish Association in

Seattle supports our efforts at DANEBO, but that support is limited to a specific

rent expenditure for the facility.  The rent was  increased this January 1 by

$200/month and will increase again this June 1 by an additional $300/month.

The NWDA board will not absorb this additional rent. We have taken initiative to

pay for the increase with private donations from Portland area members, so

that we can continue to prosper. But in long term we need rent support from

Seattle.

In November, the Seattle leadership asked all NWDA members to support the

association with donations. In December, they asked for an additional donation.

In January, they sent a card out to remind members of these requests for

donations. 

To encourage support for our rent, NWDA members in Oregon/SW Washington

should send any desired contributions to Seattle with the following notation on

the check: 

Donation restricted to payment of rent increase of DANEBO.

In that way the Seattle board will know that we in Oregon/SW Washington are all

supporting our organization and our new facility in Portland!

In order to keep proper track of the rent support we get from our members and

thereby determine what additional money the private donors have to generate,

kindly advise Hanne Wagner of the amount of your contribution. 

— Nils



 

Here are some photos from the event:
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